
December 8th 2021 - Week 10 Term 4 

NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
We look forward to seeing you at one or both celebration events this week. 
This evening is the Flagstaff Celebration starting at 6pm at the Hall. There will be awards and entertainment, and the 
Year 6 graduation, so lots of things to celebrate. 
On Thursday the Tambo Celebration Night starts at 7pm at the Swifts Creek Hall. A range of student achievements will be 
celebrated and all students will be congratulated for their progress, participation and contributions in another challeng-
ing school year. 
Please remember that for both events you need to let us know that you will be attending (thanks to everyone who has 
already done this), you need to use the QR code on arrival, and you need proof that you are fully vaccinated. Your coop-
eration is appreciated. 
Flagstaff students can then look forward to their Buchan Caves excursion on Friday 10th, and some focused swimming 
lessons on Thursday 9th, Monday 13th and Wednesday 15th. 
Tambo students have signed up for a range of activities for these days. 
Don’t forget there is a Pupil Free Day on Tuesday 14th. 
This will be the last newsletter for this year. We wish everyone a safe, relaxing 

and refreshing holiday. 

Robert Boucher 

 

 

Whole School dates to remember:                            Dec 14th—Pupil Free Day 
Dec 8th - Flagstaff Campus Celebration Night  Dec 14th - School Council 
Dec 9th - Tambo Campus Celebration Night   Dec 15th - Last Day For Students - Normal times for finish 

Tambo Campus Dates to Remember 
Dec 9th - Tambo Campus Celebration Night  

Flagstaff Campus  Dates to Remember 
Dec 8th - Flagstaff Campus Celebration Night 

Booklists for 2022 
 
These are being sent home this week, with a full explanation of your ordering options.  
Please just ring the office if anything needs to be clarified. 
Our supplier, Schoolworks, also has a new collection of great backpacks, lunch boxes and pencil cases for primary aged 
school students if parents are looking to buy these. Back packs are $34.99 and are really good quality. The library bags 
which are on the booklists are from the same company. They are all waterproof too, so great to keep books dry. They also 
have back packs for secondary aged students. 
Schoolworks is at  147 MacLeod St, Bairnsdale if you want to drop in and have a look, and are open Mon to Fri 9-5.  
 



Prep & Year 1 joined the Swifts Creek Kinder in 
the Reptile presentation. The added bonus was 
this happened on a Prep transition day and the 

2022 preps were able to join in. 






